
   
 

Dear Valued Patient, 

The physicians and staff of Advanced ENT & Allergy are thankful for the privilege of serving you 

and we look forward to caring for you for many years to come. 

In order to continue to thrive in an ever-changing and increasingly challenging healthcare 

landscape, we are excited to announce that effective January 1, 2025, we will join ENT and 

Allergy Associates, LLP (ENTA). By joining ENTA, we can provide you with an even stronger 

continuum of care with more access to health services right here in Camden, Burlington, and 

Gloucester counties, as well as the surrounding communities across New Jersey, New York, and 

beyond. As of January 1, 2025 our physicians, staff and office locations will transition to operate 

under the brand of ENT and Allergy Associates. 

Our success over the years can be directly attributed to our focus on our patients. Your 

allegiance and trust in our care and services have allowed our practice to grow and flourish in 

ways we never imagined. Our intention with this partnership is squarely focused on continuing 

to provide the highest quality care to each patient, every time. 

Having formed in 1998, ENTA has had a longstanding healthcare presence in New Jersey and 

New York. Since that time, the organization has continued to add new medical services and 

clinicians to meet the growing demands for care. We are proud to be part of this evolving 

organization, committed to enhancing your access to leading medical expertise.  ENTA is 100% 

physician owned and governed and the group enthusiastically collaborates with all other 

physicians as well as all of the health systems. 

We understand that with this change, you may have questions about your care or current 

treatment plan. Please rest assured that you will see the same faces in the same offices, and 

receive the same compassionate care we have always delivered.  Please review the Frequently 

Asked Questions page, and do not hesitate to call your local office for assistance. 

We deeply appreciate the trust you have placed in us and are committed to doing what’s best 

for you and all our patients. As things progress, we will continue to communicate with you 

about this exciting news. Thank you for allowing us to be part of your healthcare journey. 

Sincerely,  

The Physicians of Advanced ENT & Allergy  


